
Stratton School  
Parent's Night 

September 27th @ 4:30

Please check your student's backpacks for more information 

about this date. Notices were sent home on Thursday, 

(9/13/18). If you missed it, it can be found on the 

school's website at:  

http://www.strattonschool.org/school-notices 

Thanks so much for your participation! 

  

 

 

A Reminder!!!

http://www.strattonschool.org/school-notices

